
All Members are urged to notify the Association 
of any vacancies which ex-officers might fill, and 
also particulars of any cases within their knowledge 
which require assistance.

You will find full particulars, as to membership, 
in the accompanying pamphlets, and an application 
form which requires your signature.

• H.

P.S.—Please address your letter to me at the Officers’ 
Association, 48, Grosvenor Square, London, W.l.


